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May 17, 2021 
 

Sent Via Email 
 
Re: Miraloma Park Neighborhood Involvement in the Long-Range Plan to Re-Envision Twin 
Peaks 
 
Dear Mayor London Breed and the SF Board of Supervisors, 
 
The Board of the Miraloma Park Improvement Club wishes to voice our unanimous 
support for the efforts to create a long-range plan to re-envision Twin Peaks and its 
natural areas.  
 
MPIC strongly supports the Board of Supervisors in their resolution of May 17th for the 
various SF City Departments to think creatively by working with the small business 
community, the arts and cultural institutions, and others to develop a broad re-imagining 
of the potential future design and use of space in Twin Peaks. Most importantly for 
MPIC, we strongly support the Board of Supervisors to enforce the resolution that this 
project engages early and throughout the entire process with immediate 
neighbors, including Miraloma Park, and our community members in a 
collaborative process to address our safety and maintenance concerns. 

 
Thank you for your attention in this matter. 
 
 
Patti Moran 
President 
Miraloma Park Improvement Club 
 
Cc – Supervisor Melgar – District 7 

 
 

 
 

 
 


